

Agriculture ● Home Economics ● 4-H
GLENN COUNTY COOPERATIVE EXTENSION



4-H NEWS FLASH

Submitted by Deanna Rogers, 4-H Program Representative

November 10, 2009

UNITED WAY BOWL-A-THON A SUCCESS

The United Way of Butte-Glenn Counties held their annual Bowl-a-thon fundraiser on Saturday, October 24, 2009. All proceeds benefit United Way member agencies serving the needs of Butte and Glenn Counties. We would like to thank the local businesses and individuals who donated door prizes to support the bowlers in their efforts. Those making donations of door prizes were: Orland Bowl, Pepsi Bottling Group of Redding, Country Pumpkins, Dee Osburn, Glenn County 4-H Council, Capay 4-H Club, Clover 4-H Club, Elk Creek 4-H Club, Orland 4-H Club, Plaza 4-H Club, Stoney Creek 4-H Club and Schaffert 4-H Club. Without the generous donations from these businesses and organizations, the bowl-a-thon would not have been the big success that it was.

A big thanks also goes out to Orland Bowl owners Andre & Joyce Carrao for the use of their facility and to those that bowled and raised money towards this great cause. The overall amount of pledges raised in Glenn County was \$3,540.

The announcers were Laura Thomson and Christie Marcella, of the Capay 4-H Club, and the organizers of the event were Dee Osburn, Deanna Rogers with assistance from Carol Zuppan of Capay 4-H Club. It really takes the whole community working together to make an event like this happen. Thank you once again to everyone that supported the United Way Bowl-a-thon!

#

GLENN COUNTY 4-H NEWS FLASH